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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to 
upgrade Dundas Public School to provide new permanent classrooms to replace demountable 
buildings at the school. 

Upgrading school services from 27 September to 11 October 2025 
During the upcoming school holidays, we will start the upgrade of electricity, water and 
communications services at Dundas Public School. The upgrade works will include:  

• digging trenches to lay cables and pipes for the services 
• work outside of the school grounds to connect the school’s services to the main lines on Calder 

Road and Kissing Point Road 
• installing a new fire hydrant 
• using a mobile crane to put up metal frames for the new building. 

There will be changes to the footpath for pedestrians while we connect the services to the outlets 
on Calder Road and Kissing Point Road. Barricades will be set up on the footpath to divert 
pedestrians around the work zone. Please see the map on the next page for details.  

Traffic controllers will be in place as needed to ensure the safety of the community. 

Please be aware that some noise and vibration is expected during these works. 

Working hours  
All works will take place in accordance with the approved work hours: 

• Monday to Friday from 7 am to 5 pm 
• Saturday from 8 am to 1 pm  
• No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays unless otherwise advised.  

Managing construction impacts  
We will work with the contractor to manage and reduce any potential construction 
impacts including noise, vibration, dust, and traffic changes. To learn more about how 
construction impacts are managed visit: edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts.   

More information 
You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/DundasPS. If you have any 
questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during business hours on the 
contact details below. 
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Site map 
The location of work is shown on the map below. 
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